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CONGRATULATIONS

Dr. Rahim Karim

President and CEO of CCNM

September 23, 2022

Heartfelt congratulations to you as you commence your new role as
President and CEO of the Canadian College of Naturopathic Medicine.

I wish you great success in managing this college to ensure Ontarians
receive superior healthcare services from the naturopath professionals.

All your hard work led to this moment, enjoy the rewards of your efforts.

Dawn Gallagher Murphy




